Welcome to Our Fitness Center

Dear Valued Member,

We are committed to ensuring your health and safety while you enjoy our facilities. Please
adhere to the following guidelines:

Visitor Guidelines

1. Please wash your hands thoroughly before and after using equipment.

2. Wear a mask at all times, especially in common areas.

3. Maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from others.

4. Wipe down equipment before and after use with provided sanitizing wipes.

5. Stay home if you are feeling unwell or have been in contact with someone who has
tested positive for COVID-19.

6. Follow posted capacity limits for each area of the gym.

7. Bring your own water bottle; water fountains may be limited.

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our community healthy. We appreciate your support
and look forward to seeing you in the gym!

Sincerely,

The Fitness Center Team



